
 
 

December Council Notes- Complete Minutes are available on our website once approved at the next month’s council meeting.  

 

Interim Budget 2018 

Council moved and approved the Interim Budget for 2018. 

 

Park Dedication to George Broadbent 

At our open house, Council presented George Broadbent a certificate commemorating his many years of dedication to our Village, 

and the official naming of the park located at #35 Woodlands Drive to “George Broadbent Park” 

 

 
 

Vandalism  

Due to vandalism that has been occurring with the removal of the light bulbs off of the Santa Clause on the reservoir hill (by the 

park), as well as climbing up on Santa Clause, this area may become closed, and sledding etc will no longer be permitted.  If you 

have any information on who has been doing this, please contact the Village Office or encourage them to rectify the situation by 

replacing the bulbs, so everyone can continue to enjoy this area. Thank you for your attention to this matter and our apologies for 

the inconvenience this will cause.  

 

Dog Licenses  

Dog licenses are due by January 31, please stop by the Village Office or print off an application from our website. Residents are 

reminded that all dogs over 6 months require a license/tag and all dogs must be contained.  Any dog found running at large will be 

picked up and a fine issued to the owner.  Fines for unlicensed dogs are $100 per dog. 

 

Business Licenses  

Business Licenses are due by January 31. Application forms are available at the Village Office or Online for anyone who has not 

received one in the mail. Only registered businesses will be published in the community guide.  Residents are reminded that anyone 

doing business in the Village must have a valid business license.  Feel free to call the Village Office to inquire, or for a list of 

registered businesses.  Fines for unlicensed businesses providing a service within the village are up to $100 per day in default. 

 

Open House 

Thank you to all of those who attended our Open House.  The winner of our Christmas Basket was Tina Tollenaar. 

 

Intermunicipal Development Plan Project 

Council moved that the Village of Warburg agree to partner with Leduc County and authorize Leduc County to submit an 

application under the Alberta Community Partnership Initiative to complete the IDP’s and IC’s as required under the new MGA. 

 

 

TAME Project 

Council approved and signed the TAME Project Completion Statement for Energy Assessment for the Municipal Office Building. 
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Public Meeting 
The Village of Warburg will be holding a Public Meeting to discuss Arena Upgrades on January 15, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. at 

the Warburg Arena. 

 

Cost Sharing Agreement 

Warburg Council approved the 2018 Proposed Budget for the Parks, Recreation and Cultural Service Areas of Mutual Benefit to 

Rural and Urban Residents and will forward it onto the Leduc County Council for their approval. 

 

Trugreen 

Village Council approved Trugreens Commercial Renewal Agreement for a one year term in the amount of $7,650.00  

 

Council Meetings- Public is welcome and encouraged to attend! 

The next Regular meetings of Council are January 8, 2018 and February 12, 2018 beginning at 7:00.  Followed by February 12, 

2018. Please note:  All documents and notice of delegation intended to be submitted to the Council must be received by the CAO 

not later than 4:30 p.m. on the Monday of the week prior to the meeting. 

 


